
 

Dear Donor, 

We deeply appreciate your generous donation to GPL-Grandparents Love, a registered 501(c)(3) non-

profit organization (Tax ID: 88-2553537). Your support empowers us to make a significant impact on the 

lives of grandparents and families. 

Thank you for recognizing the importance of our mission. Your donation enables us to provide love, care, 

and resources to grandparents, enhancing their well-being and family connections. Your generosity 

strengthens our resolve to create a brighter future. 

We are also grateful for your support of the Battle of the Badges, an initiative raising funds for non-

profits like GPL. Your involvement in this noble effort further demonstrates your commitment to making 

a positive impact on our community. 

Rest assured, your contribution will be used judiciously to enhance our programs, including educational 

workshops and support groups. Through these initiatives, we empower grandparents to thrive in their 

roles and maintain strong family bonds. Your kindness inspires others to join our cause.  

Once again, thank you for your compassion. Your donation as a 501(c)(3) non-profit supporter of GPL-

Grandparents Love fuels our mission. For any inquiries, reach us at info@gpl-grandparentslove.org or 

800-941-4871 

P.S. Your generosity inspires us. Let's create a brighter future together for grandparents and families. 

 

Aristotle D. McDaniel 

President  
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